
December 21, 2020

Rotary Club of Mineral Wells
Attn: Pat Ann Wilson
PO Box 1151
Mineral Wells, TX 76068

Ms. Wilson:

This letter confirms that Friends of Lake Mineral Wells State Park and Trailway, Inc., a 
Texas non-profit corporation, received your gift of $4,632.00 on December 15, 2020.  Our 
Friends Group greatly appreciates your contribution!

The funds gifted by the Rotary Club of Mineral Wells will be used in the upcoming 
months to rehabilitate, upgrade, and beautify the approximately 2.5 miles of the Lake Mineral 
Wells State Park Rails to Trails trail located in Mineral Wells.  These improvements will include 
repairs to infrastructure (bridges, path surface, gates, and bollards), new signage, and 
landscaping along the trail.  Rotary’s gift will go a long way towards making the trail a more 
enjoyable asset for the citizens of Mineral Wells and for those visiting our town.

Thank you again for supporting Friends of Lake Mineral Wells State Park and Trailway, 
Inc., and for supporting Mineral Wells!

Respectfully,

Rhett Warren
President, Friends of Lake
Mineral Wells State Park
And Trailway


